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August 1, 2024
Dear Pinehurst Families,
As we look to the start of the 2024 – 2025 school year, I am reminded of and truly appreciate the great trust you place in Pinehurst Child Care Center.  The heart of Pinehurst is its teachers. They are the true reason Pinehurst has thrived for over 40 years. We are a center that has teachers who have dedicated most of their careers to Pinehurst. The average teacher has been here over 15 yrs. Pinehurst believes that every child deserves an amazing start to their education. 
I witness daily their unwavering dedication and the genuine love they pour into their work. They create a nurturing environment where every child feels safe and valued. They treat every child as if they were their own, respecting and honoring each student's uniqueness and potential. This deep respect and compassion make every child feel special, important, and cherished, solidifying the strong foundation of Pinehurst’s enduring success.
This year, our primary goal is to ensure that our staff receive a more livable wage. Increasing wages will retain our current teachers and hire new staff. The average pay at Pinehurst Child Care Center is $21.28 per hour. Inflation is still affecting the cost of food, supplies and utilities. I am also anticipating a significant increase in the cost of our health insurance. 
Due to these reasons, effective September 1, 2024, Pinehurst Child Care Center will implement a tuition increase of 8% and we will be discontinuing the second child discount. This was a difficult choice to make for many different reasons, I know tuition increases can be a hardship for families. This change may affect a family’s ability to continue their time at Pinehurst and that weighs heavily on me. I do believe this is a necessary step to keep Pinehurst fiscally sound. As we move closer to providing our teachers with the compensation they truly deserve, while providing high quality education for the children who attend our program. 
Pinehurst staff are looking forward to caring for your children in the 2024-2025 school year.  Thank you for your continued support

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Lanetria Luevano 

Director
Pinehurst Child Care Center

Pinehurstccc@gmail.com
206-365-2197
